
We Are Celebrating Saint Joseph in May 
 

SATURDAY MAY 14, 2022 
(After the 5:00 PM Mass) 

 

(FR. CAPITANI SOCIAL HALL) 
 

THE ST. VINCENT de PAUL SOCIETY 
 

IS SPONSORING A 
 

FREE PASTA 
 

THANK YOU DINNER! 
 

(No Donations Necessary) 
 

FREE GIFTS 
 
 
 

FREE RAFFLES 
 
 
 

FELLOWSHIP 
 
 
 

FAMILY FUN 
 
 

 
 

TO RESERVE YOUR SEATS FOR THIS EVENT 
Contact Randy & Marguerite Mentzell  

717-235-5770 or E-mail – rmentzell@gmail.com 
 

Families are Welcome –SEATING is LIMITED! 
CALL TODAY – DON’T MISS OUT ON THIS EVENT! 

                        
 A meal will be served with a traditional meatless pasta along with breads, a salad, drinks and a dessert! 


